
 
 

 
1095-C Update 

 
The 1095-Cs have not been processed yet. The IRS deadline to provide the 1095-C to employees 

is March 2. As in previous years, the 1095-C is not required to file your taxes; rather, it is for 
record keeping purposes only. 

 
This document will be mailed to your address on file. Please visit the employee portal to 

ensure you have the correct address on file. 

https://hr.tennessee.edu/pay/employee-portal/

